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Humanity, Equality, Aspiration, Respect 

14th October 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
RE: Consent form from NHS: Vaccination Programme 12-15 Year Olds 
 
Please find enclosed the following documentation from the NHS and Department for 
Education/Department for Health:  
 

1. Covid-19 Vaccination Consent Form 
2. A letter from the Seceteries of State for Health and Education 

 
The NHS will be administering vaccinations at Waverley Studio College on Wednesday 3rd 
November. Once completed, forms can be handed in to Student Services. The NHS deadline for 
consents to be completed is Wednesday 20th October 2021.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Matt Morton-Hire 

Principal  

Waverley Studio College 


